
17/08/2020 

MRS Toula McFadden 
- 23 Tasman ST 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
toulamcfadden@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Serious health concerns, 5G towers have not been tested for safety. Many countries have 
banned 5G towers until they are proven to be safe. Countless scientists and Doctors have 
spoken out against these towers, the science is not settled our children should not be part of a 
scientific experiment. Putting 5G towers close to a children’s play area is dangerous and 
completely unethical. People’s health should come before profits, not caring about people’s 
concerns puts in question the notion of a free and democratic society. This should not go 
ahead until it is proven to be safe. 
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